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The Park Ridge Police Department and District 64 Traffic Safety Committee have 
partnered to raise bicycle safety awareness once again.  The first step to riding safely is 
wearing a helmet.  Children are 14 times more likely to survive a bike crash if he or she 
is wearing a helmet. Studies show that wearing a bicycle helmet can reduce the risk of 
head injury by 85% and the risk of brain injury by 88% in bicycle accidents.   

  

The contest is open to students in Grades K-3.  Three winners per grade level will be 
chosen.  Entries may be returned to school or dropped off at the Park Ridge Police 
Department, 200 S, Vine Ave. by Thursday, April 13th 2017.  Winning entries will be 
announced Thursday, April 20, 2017 and displayed in the Park Ridge Police 
Department Lobby. Chief Frank Kaminski would like to recognize the winners of the 
coloring contest at the Park Ridge City Council meeting on Monday 1st, 2017 at 7:00pm. 

  

Please provide the following information for winning entry notification: 

 

Student Name: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Address: _______________________________________________________ 

  

Student Telephone: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Student School: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Grade:  K 1st 2nd 3rd  

  

For additional information, contact Officer Peterson at 847-318-5233 or email 
bpeterso@parkridgepolice.org 
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